From: Parish Clerk [mailto:wbpcwrox@gmail.com] 
Sent: 26 July 2019 16:02
To: James Kirkham
Subject: Planning Ref 19/01149/LB



Hi 

Please find attached the response from Wroxton & Balscote Parish Council regarding the above planning application.  The comments from the Parish Council are attached on page 3 

Please can you confirm receipt of this email

Kind Regards

Kate Brown
Clerk to Wroxton & Balscote Parish Council
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